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Harlem Désir, French Secretary of State for
European Affairs visits EASO

Harlem Désir, French Secretary of State for European Affairs visits EASO

Today, Hon. Harlem Désir, French Secretary of State for European Affairs visited
the European Asylum Support Office (EASO) to discuss EASO’s work vis-à-vis the
development of the Common European Asylum System and its role in view of the
ten point action plan on migration and the statement of the European Council of
23 April 2015. Moreover, at EASO, Hon. Minister Harlem Désir attended a working
lunch with a number of important stakeholders working in the area of asylum and
migration.

See Press Release [EN] [FR]

https://euaa.europa.eu/sites/default/files/public/Press-release-EN-Ministerfinal.pdf
https://euaa.europa.eu/sites/default/files/public/Press-release-FR-Ministerfinal.pdf
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